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For we are God’s masterpiece. He has created us anew in Christ Jesus,  
so we do the good things He planned for us long ago. 

Ephesians 2:10

Principal’s Corner

APRIL 2020

Dear St. Andrew Families, 

Oh my goodness! Who in the world would have imagined the reality we find 
ourselves in today! I am writing this message on the Feast of the Annunciation, a day 
I planned to be in Mass with all of you. Instead, I find myself in a world of virtual 
learning and virtual worship. I ask you all to be BRAVE! Weather this storm with us and 
know that we are here to support you and will continue to give you a quality Catholic 
education. 

As I reflect on this time, I know there are silver linings. I hope you are finding some 
joy in staying home with your children. This is a time you will never recapture and it 
will be in your child’s memory bank forever. Make the most of it! Have dinners 
together, ride your bikes together, go for a walk or a run, watch classroom videos, 
and most of all, take precious moments to pray. Relish in the fact that you are not 
hurrying to the next activity, make the most of your moments together, because in 
the end, it really is about what we make of it and the memories we create.  

When the time comes that we can be together again, I hope we remember the pain 
of being separated. I pray the lesson is that we become more present for one another 
when we are together, that we put our devices down and listen, and that we become 
more respectful and more in-tune with those who love us and guide us. When the 
social interaction that we crave is taken from us, it reminds us to value it when 
together. 

Finally, take this opportunity to explore your faith. I certainly feel like I’m in a tomb! I 
miss Mass so much and I miss the fulfillment of the Eucharist. I admonish myself for 
the times I took this for granted and look forward to the day when I can truly adore 
our Lord and be fulfilled by the Eucharist again. 

So, let‘s look to the future with enthusiasm. Let’s continue to support one another 
and weather the storm together. Let’s be positive about the lessons learned. Be BRAVE 
Crusaders! We look forward to the day we will meet again! 

May God bless us all, 

Debbie Wilfong 

eGift Card

TO ENTER: 
Email  “GIVEAWAY”  to 

social@standrewschoolmb.org 
by 3pm on Wednesday, 4/8 

Winner will be announced on the 
Thursday Morning Announcements. 

Good luck!

giveaway!
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WARD 

Family
Graham (Kindergarten Crusader, next year), 
Melissa, Camden (First Grade), and Jonathan

We are originally from Ohio and have lived in 
North Myrtle Beach for 10 years. We love being 
part of the St. Andrew family and look forward to 
growing with the community.

A Warm Welcome To a new 

Crusader Family!

We 

love 

you & 
miss 

you!
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The Legacy Continues...

Children of our Alumni.

Our Mom - Class of  1984 
Our Grandmother - Class of  1963

My Mom - Class of  1996

My Dad - Class of  1992

My Dad - Class of  1981

My Dad - Class of  1997

My Dad - Class of  1998 
My Uncle - Class of  2005

My Dad - Class of  1984 
My Uncle - Class of  1987 
My Uncle - Class of  1984 

My Grandfather - Class of  1963

My Mom - Class of  1990

My Mom - Class of  1988 
My Grandfather - Class of  1964

Our Mom - Class of  1990

Our Dad - Class of  1985

My Mom - Class of  1999 
My Aunt - Class of  2004 
My Aunt - Class of  1998



@standrewschoolmb 
 @standrewschoolmbalumni 

 #standrewschoolmb 
#faithlovelearning

Are you following us on 

Social Media? 

Just turn on  

your camera,  

point to Qr Codes and 

follow links!

Like • Follow • Share
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Crusader Congrats! The Tennis & Golf teams  

were just Getting into  

the swing of things.

Winner of  

Last month’s  
Swag  

Contest

Regional Spelling Bee

Congrats to 
this Crusader 

who was a 
Top Five 

Finalist in the 
Regional 

Spelling Bee. 
We are so 

proud of you!

Shakespeare Showcase 
Thank you to Ms. Sauvageau and  

the 8th Grade for an enjoyable production!
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We miss our Crusaders!



APRIL 2020

Virtual Spirit Week!


